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IMPORTANT DATES 

APRIL 

Saturday 29th  

Working Bee cancelled. 

MAY 

Friday 12th  

Interschool Soccer  

Selected students in Gr 5 & 6 

Tuesday 16th  

OPEN MORNING FOR  

PREP 2024 ENROLMENTS 

9:30am —12:30pm 

Thursday 18th  

OPEN AFTERNOON FOR 

PREP 2024 ENROLMENTS 

1:30 —3:30pm 

Saturday 20th  

OPEN MORNING FOR PREP 

2024 ENROLMENTS 

10:00am —12:00pm 

Tuesday 23rd  

Interschool Winter Sports  

selected students in Gr 5 & 6 

JUNE  

Friday 9th  

Curriculum day  

No students required at school 

Monday12th  

King’s birthday public holiday 

Wed 14th-Fri 16th                  

Gr 4 & 5 Camp Queenscliff  

Wednesday 21st                

Whole school photos 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome back to school for a new term. I hope 

that you had a restful and enjoyable holiday.  

We had  very a pleasant first day of term on 

Wednesday, in beautiful autumn weather. It was 

wonderful to catch up with the students and hear 

some of the news about their holidays. 

I was very proud of the students who 

represented our school at  the ANZAC Day 

commemoration in Kyneton on Tuesday. It was 

terrific to have such a large number of students 

there, and their attention to the proceedings and 

singing at the end of the ceremony was 

exemplary.  Our school captains Thomas and 

Quincy presented their reading clearly and 

confidently to the large crowd and were then 

joined by vice captains Liv and Jed to lay the 

wreath on behalf of the school. 

Yesterday, 45 students  from grades 3—6 

participated in  the interschool  cross country 

event at Hanging rock. The earlier than expected 

change in weather made the day more 

challenging,  but our students competed in good 

spirits and showed excellent support for each 

other in their events. Well done to all students 

who competed on the day and many thanks to 

the teachers and parents who attended to 

support and supervise our school team. 

Thank you to the families who responded to the 

survey regarding our school fair last term. Your 

feedback will be analysed and will help to make 

improvements to the next school fair in 2024.  

I sent a Konnective earlier this week to bring your 

attention to the Macedon Ranges Shire Council 

request for feedback about the footpaths in the 

shire. If you have any ideas about the provision 

of footpaths in Tylden or around your home in 

other parts of the shire, I encourage you to 

provide it to the shire. Feedback and submissions 

must be received by Sunday 30th April. You can 

access information via this link: 

https://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/

News/Have-Your-Say  

A reminder to the rostered families that the 

working bee scheduled for tomorrow has been 

cancelled.  

Have a great weekend!  

Warm regards 

Lee MacDonald                                                                                                                

leeanne.macdonald@education.vic.gov.au  

Term 2 Week 1               

Friday 28th Apr 2023 

ANZAC DAY IN KYNETON 

Mason M 

Olivia Ho 

Thomas 

Pictured are our school   

leaders Jed, Quincy, Liv & 

Thomas laying a wreath at 

the Anzac Day commemora-

tion in Kyneton 

https://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/About-Council/News/Have-Your-Say
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 TERM 1 FANTASTIC TERM AWARDS  TERM 1 IMPROVEMENT  AWARDS 

L-R: Back - Evie, Madison, Willow, Walter & Jamie             

Front Sophie & Abby 

L-R: Back Manny, Ben, Elder                                                           

Front Charlie, Lilia, Amelia & Remi 

Abby -Your first term of school has been amazing! You 

have made new friends, both inside and outside of our 

class. Well done for always being kind, trying hard, doing 

your best and being safe. Keep it up! 
Sophie S – What a fantastic term! You work hard and put 

100% into everything you do. Well done for always doing 

your personal best and being a wonderful friend to others. 

Jamie  – You have shown dedication and hard work in all 

areas of learning.  The way you interact with your peers in 

a kind and thoughtful manner demonstrates the school 

values of friendliness and respect.  What a start to the 

year!  

Willow -You worked hard, contributed well and did your 

personal best. You are a terrific student, and we really 

enjoy having you as part of our class. Keep it up! 

Madison- You work hard and put your best effort into 

your work. You have produced some amazing work this 

term. Well done! 

Evie S- Your positive attitude and willingness to take on 

every challenge that comes your way have enabled you to 

make fantastic progress in your first term as a senior. Well 

done! 

PA Walter- You have had an awesome term.  Your leader-

ship skills in small group situations has been admirable. 

Keep up the great work! 

ICT Remy S – You have had a fantastic term in ICT. You 

always complete learning tasks in a timely manner and put 

in 100% effort. Well done! 

Mason M – Your confidence growth this term is incredi-

ble! You are happy to give anything a go, even if you’re 

not too sure. I am so proud of how far you have come. 

Lilia – You have put in so much effort this term and it 

shines through in how much you have improved.  Amazing 

work! 

Charlie M-C – You have consistently displayed dedication 

and positivity to each learning challenge and I am so 

proud of how far you have come! 

Manny – You have put tremendous effort into your class 

work and you are beginning to see some great results.  

Keep up the hard work. 

Elder – You challenged yourself in all areas of your learn-

ing this term and had some fantastic results. Keep it up! 

Ben – You come in every day ready to face the challenges 

in the classroom. The effort you have put in this term has 

been amazing to watch.  Great term!! 

PA Amelia – You have had a great term, always showing a 

positive and enthusiastic attitude to all components of 

Performing Arts. 

ICT Remi W – You always show a positive attitude to all 

aspects of ICT. Well done! 
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INTERSCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY AT HANGING ROCK 

 TERM 1 CITIZENSHIP AWARDS 

L-R: Holly (Junior), Theo (Middle) & Zoe (Senior)  

A large group of Tylden 

students attended the 

Kyneton ANZAC Day 

commemoration cere-

mony. 

 School captains Thom-

as and Quincy partici-

pated by delivering a 

reading during the cer-

emony. School vice 

captains Liv & Jed 

joined them as they 

represented our school 

community by  laying a 

wreath. Our students then led the singing of the national 

anthem with students from Our Lady of the Rosary School. 

Everyone did an excellent job!  

 ANZAC DAY COMMEMORATION 

Holly - Holly is friendly and positive. She is a hardwork-

ing student who always puts in her best efforts at 

school. Holly listens to and cares for her peers. She is 

always ready to help if someone needs assistance and 

she sets a wonderful example for others every day. Holly  

consistently demonstrates our school values of Friendli-

ness, Resilience, and Personal Best.  
Theo -  Theo is responsible and self-motivated. He sets 

himself high standards for his schoolwork and strives to 

achieve them. Theo is a good friend. He is always 

thoughtful towards others and fair when playing games. 

Theo consistently demonstrates our School Values of 

Integrity, Personal Best and Friendliness.  

Zoe - Zoe is a responsible, hardworking and self-

motivated learner. She is a thoughtful contributor in 

class and always strives for high standards with her 

schoolwork.  Zoe  consistently demonstrates our School 

Values of  Integrity, Creativity and Personal Best.  



We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of country throughout Victoria  

and pay respect to the ongoing living cultures of First Peoples. 

Our School Values are: Integrity—Personal Best—Respect—Friendliness—Resilience—Teamwork—Creativity  

Tylden Primary School is a Child Safe School. 


